
 

UMW will meet on February 13, 2022 at the home of Clyde Sanders.  We will have a soup and 

sandwich dinner.  All women of the church are invited.  Plans are underway for a church wide 

Bazaar on November 12, 2022.   

 

Church council will meet on February 6, 2022 immediately following worship.  Team leaders 

please be prepared to report on your committees.  All committees and teams are asked to 

meet prior to the February meeting.  Also, please forward written reports electronically to 

Dee Dee Chewning and Mary Baker prior to the meeting.  If there are items that need to be 

added to the meeting agenda, please let Mary know as soon as possible.   

Thank you to everyone that participated in the Shealy’s BBQ fundraiser.  We exceeded the 

number of tickets sold in the last sale and earned  $1,694 (so far)  toward the building fund to 

reduce our mortgage debt. Thank you to everyone that made this event happen, especially 

Shealy’s BBQ.  

Welcome back Pastor Angie.  We are so thankful for her renewed health, physically and 

emotionally.  We are thankful that she is able to transition back into her ministry.   

The church web site is back up and your help is needed. www.shilohumc.church.  We still 

need a webmaster to make changes and additions as needed to the web-site (mostly add to 

the calendar).  If you can navigate facebook, you can navigate the web-site and make 

changes. We also need pictures from activities and events to post on facebook and the web-

site (please make sure you have permission to use) as well as any upcoming events and 

activities that need to be added to the calendar.  For now, please email any information for 

the website or facebook to Mary Baker at eaddym799@aol.com.   
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